
LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
July 2015 minutes 

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session July 20, 2015. Present were board members 
Mark Hardin, Tom Tucker, and Wendy Crabtree.  Clerk Mary Price, Mayor Lightfoot, and Maintenance 
Supervisor Mark Heller were present.   

The regular meeting minutes were read and approved with a motion by Mark Hardin and second by 
Wendy Crabtree. 

 

The financial report - was given and bills presented for payment.  Mark Hardin moved to pay the bills 
and seconded by Wendy Crabtree, motion passed. 

Complaints – No complaints.  

Delinquent Bills- 19 notices were mailed out for shut off on Monday 8/03.   

 

Old Business-  

Quality paving has repaired Vine & High Street.   

Tom Tucker talked with the pump manufacturing company out of Texas about the service the village 
received and there has been a returned call and the parts should be in soon.  The parts should be sent to 
Columbus so the pump can be repaired.   

An email is going to be sent to the insurance company to see what coverage if any is available for 
equipment failure at the plant.    

An email and letter was sent to OWDA and nothing has been heard back at this point.  

 

New Business – 

Todd Outland is going to be helping on the weekends and he expressed the concern about making more 
money what it would do to his unemployment.  The Village has to print a check directly to Todd Outland 
there is no other way around it.  Mark Hardin has someone that may be interested in helping at the 
plant and would like to get him over to tour the plant.   

 

The next regular meeting will be August 17, 2015 in the Village Council Room. 

 

_____________________________________                                _________________________________ 

Chairman                                                                                                 Clerk 


